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--Attended Local chapter and Outreach meetings throughout August & September.
--Communicated suggestions, thoughts and ideas via email and phone regarding a 
multiple of subjects that were brought to our attention.
--Attended the President’s Leadership Workshop in State College.
--Presented information at the President’s Leadership Conference regarding BOD 
recruitment, Turkey Talk Schedules and the ATV raffle tickets using the patches 
and license plates as incentives.
--Sold a bunch of PANWTF shirts at the workshop and the JZ JAKES Event.
 --Participated in Nominating Committee and Merchandising Committee activities. 
Please reference those reports for details.
--Assisted Phil F with obtaining Outreach $$$ to pay for JAKES memberships for 
one of his local chapters.
--Submitted 72 JAKES memberships from the JZ Event in August which was half 
of our attendees. We submitted an additional 71 JAKES/Xtremes memberships this 
week. All kids that attended will receive a membership.


